
GRACE  NEWS  &  EVENTS 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to the GRACE Class 
of 2020! The GRACE Graduation ceremony 
is taking place on June 12 at Trinity CRC. 
Check out the pictures and profiles on the 
GRACE website of the seniors 
participating in the GRACE graduation 
ceremony. Go to www.gracehsaonlineorg 
and look under Other Services/ Graduation 
/ Graduation Profiles / Class of 2020 
 
 
June 15, 2020 – TRIP Credit Refund: If you 
have a credit on your account and would 
like a refund check rather than applying 
the credit to next year’s tuition,  
please email your request by June 15 to 
office@gracehsaonline.org. 
 
 
Did you forget to order your 2019-2020 
yearbook? – We have extra yearbooks 
available      
for $25/each.  
 
 
 
 
 
Email office@gracehsaonline.org if you 
would like to buy one (or more). 
 
 
Introducing the NEW GRACE HSA Buy & 

Sell Books and Curriculum Facebook page. 

Sell books you used this year, get a deal on 

books for next year. Please limit “selling” 

posts to items currently used for GRACE 

classes. Post a picture with details of what 

you are looking for or looking to sell. When it 

is purchased, please mark item as “SOLD”. 

Not on Facebook? Email your picture, price 

and contact information to 

office@gracehsaonline.org and we will post it 

for you. 

 

Classes for NEXT YEAR year are filling up, 

please register soon! 

 

Do you recognize any glasses in the 

picture? FIVE pairs of prescription 

eyeglasses were in the lost and found at 

the end of the year.  

Email office@gracehsaonline.org if they 

belong to you. 

 

Twenty-four organizations purchased 

advertising space in the GRACE 2020-21 

catalog. 50% of the ad cost was applied to 

the tuition account of the family that 

brought in the ad. Check out the ads in the 

catalog and check out their logos/website 

links on the GRACE home page, 

www.gracehsaonline.org. Be sure to thank 

these organizations for supporting GRACE 

families. Here are just a few of our 

supporters: 
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     SPOTLIGHT on T.R.I.P. 
 

Tuition Reduction Incentive Program 

 
TRIP is available during the summer by 
appointment, text 616-498-6673 or email 

office@gracehsaonline.org to make 
arrangements. 

This program is a fantastic way for families to 
save on tuition, pay for yearbooks, 

graduation, and IOWA testing. 
 

GRACE families and supporters have ordered 

over $250,000 of gift cards, earning $10,000 

in rebates in less than a year. 
 

Sign up today and earn money while you shop, 
get groceries, stop for gas, dine out, pay for your 

trash service and more! 
 

Learn about the program at 
http://www.gracehsaonline.org/TRIP 

 
Call 616-498-6673 with any questions. 

 
 

 Iowa Test of Basic Skills (ITBS) 
The results are in and we are in the 
process of mailing them to you. 

 
 

REMEMBER: Teacher and staff contact 
information can be found on the GRACE 
website (gracehsaonline.org) under About 
Us/Staff and also in the Parent Portal under 
Other/Staff Directory.  

 
 

KEEP SAVING YOUR  
SPARTAN STORE RECEIPTS  

AND  
YOUR BOX TOPS! 

 
 

 

 

Follow GRACE Home School Association 
on Facebook for more news and 
information. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

Saturday at 10:30 AM – 1:30 PM 
Between the Covers Bookshop located at 
6660 Blair Lane, Holland, Michigan 49424 
Hosted by The Home School Bookstore 
 
Pop Up Bookshop outdoor shopping 
opportunity!  
Bins of books for just a buck! 
 
Thanks to the use the the parking lot and 
outdoor space of Between the Covers 
Bookshop (used bookstore north of Holland) 
 
Tables will be set up for outdoor shopping 
from The Home School Bookstore  
(NOTE: this will be assorted books, NOT 
curriculum at this time).  
Boxes of various books that have been in 
storage since moving out of the former Grand 
Haven location will be out for browsing and 
budget friendly shopping at  

JUST $1 PER BOOK. 
 

Between the Covers Bookshop will also be 
open but there is limited capacity and masks 

are required to shop indoors. 

 

Thank you! 

GRACE families receive 80% of the rebate 
and have their tuition accounts automatically 

credited each month. 
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